
The DPS Training Division currently has a Departmental transfer opportunity for a DPS 
Sergeant in Las Vegas. This position will supervise academy staff as well as cadets, to include writing 
evaluations and completing all first line supervisor requirements.  This position is also responsible for 
assisting with In-service training and/or Academy training ensuring  all training is held in accordance 
with Nevada POST regulations.  There is no paid overtime associated with this position, any overtime 
will be accrued in compensatory time or flextime; all state holidays are paid days off.  The workdays will 
be a 4 10’s schedule, days off will be determined by the Lieutenant, however, when the Academy is in 
session the schedule will vary.   
 
Due to the nature of business conducted within the DPS Training Division, the following 
experience is desired for the vacant position:  
 

• Understanding of the Academy Mission 
• Current Basic Instructor Development Certification 
• Have experience with lesson plan development 
• Have experience in training management; to include planning, resourcing, rehearsing, and 

executing large scale training events 
 
If you are interested in transferring to this area, please submit your written request to 
humanresources@dps.state.nv.us.  Written requests will be accepted until 5:00 pm, Friday, 
September 29, 2017.  If you have questions regarding this position, please call Lt. Michael 
Diamond at 702-498-6787 
 
When submitting a transfer request please include the division you are presently working in, the 
geographical location and position you are applying for and your telephone number. 
  
Transfer Opportunities require the attached form to be completed when interested in a 
Transfer Opportunity.  Also, please attach any documents or information you would like the 
division appointing authority to utilize for your consideration for the transfer opportunity. 
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